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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	X
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Curt Elderkin, Assistant Professor of Biology (elderkin@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Keith Dewey, Director of Grants and Corporate and Foundation Relations (dewey@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Julia Flagg, Student Government Association, (flagg4@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Larry Gage, Assistant Director of Counseling Services (gage@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities (kroth@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Mark Mehler, Director of Purchasing, Finance and Business Services (mehler@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lynda Rothermel, Director of Campus Planning and Campus Architect (rotherme@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Man., Const., and Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Kellie Perkowsky, Reidential Education and Housing, Residence Director (perkowsk@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	Date:  
20 July 2009
Time:  
3:30 p.m. — 5:00 p.m.

Location:
Administrative Services Building, Room 203

	Meeting Minutes


n By
	

	I.   Minutes review postponed.
	C. Heuring

	II.  Carbon Neutrality Report

      Discussion ensued regarding the submission of the report to NJHEPS.  It was decided that the College could not afford to do all the recommendations cited in the report.  C. Heuring suggested the possibility of re-directing some of the allotted monies for asset renewals on campus and put it towards green initiatives for those asset renewal projects.   The committee agreed the next step was to choose green projects with the highest economic, social and carbon effective payback. It was also suggested that any savings generated from these initiatives should go back into the asset renewal pool.
      C. Heuring reported to the committee about his attendance to the NJHEPS Workshop “Meeting the President’s Climate Commitment”. The general feeling was that the signatories of the commitment had many issues including cost, timelines, and feasibility of such an undertaking.  Most are asking for extensions for the submission of their report. The committee decided to continue to develop the report with the first draft due August 15, 2009 and the final report ready for submission on Sept. 15, 2009.  R. Kroth volunteered to review the report for editing.
       K. Dewey will reach out to Jason Kliwinski, from Spiezle Architectural Group, for contacts and support from PSE&G regarding possible partnership in this endeavor. He will also look into grant opportunities for the committee. 
	All

	III.  Meeting Adjourned
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